
PUBLIC NOTICE OF A QUORUM –  
YORKVILLE TOWN BOARD, YORKVILLE PLAN COMMISSION, YORKVILLE 
SEWER UTILITY DISTRICT COMMISSION OR YORKVILLE WATER UTILITY 

DISTRICT COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a quorum of the Yorkville Town Board, the 
Yorkville Plan Commission, the Yorkville Sewer Utility District Commission or the 
Yorkville Water Utility District Commission may be present for a April 3 
incorporation referendum information session being held on Thursday, February 
22, 2018, beginning at 6:00 p.m., in the Large Gym at Yorkville Elementary 
School, 18621 Washington Avenue (STH 20). The Yorkville Town Board, the 
Yorkville Plan Commission, the Yorkville Sewer Utility District Commission or the 
Yorkville Water Utility District Commission will not take any formal action during 
this event. 
 
Posted: February 21, 2018 
 
Michael McKinney 
Clerk-Treasurer 


